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Marine Scientific Research in the North and East of Malta 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that a Marine 

Scientific Research in the North and East of Malta will be starting on Friday 28th August 

2020 and is expected to be completed by Sunday 20th September 2020. 

 

The research will be carried out by the vessel “Sonne” and will include the towing 
of equipment, there will also be other equipment left on the seabed for the 
duration of the research. 

 

The research will be carried out in zone A as shown on attached chart but if due to 

adverse weather conditions the research cannot be carried out in zone A it will be 

carried out in zone C.  

 

In zone B equipment will be left at the sea bottom but not in bunkering area 1. 

 

Since the vessel will be towing equipment, it will be restricted in her ability to 

manoeuvre.  

 

Mariners are instructed to navigate with caution when the above-mentioned vessel is 

sighted and give a wide berth and observe a 1NM (Nautical Mile) radius restricted zone 

which will be implemented around the vessel “Sonne”. 

 

Mariners are also notified to abide with any instructions given by Valletta Port Control, 

(Valletta VTS) on VHF Channel 12. 

 

 

Charts Affected: BA 2537, 2538, 211, 194, 2123, 2124 




